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From: -

Sent: 01 December 2023 12:18
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Gateway Masterplan SPD - Consultation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon

Please find below the completed response from Stratford-upon-Avon Town Council

Stratford-upon-Avon Town Council considers that the Gateway Masterplan SPD is largely underwhelming,
and there is a prevailing sentiment that much more could have been done to enhance the appeal and
potential of this premier location.

The SPD lacks the visionary approach that is expected for a site of such significance. This Gateway to the
town deserves a plan that not only adheres to the necessary requlations but also inspires and reflects the
unique character of our town. It is crucial that the document goes beyond the mere fulfilment of basic
requirements and strives to create a legacy for our community.

The Town Council strongly urged the District Council revisit and enhance the plan so that it serves as a
beacon of innovation and sustainability. If the SPD is delivered , will the District Council consider pursuing a
collaboration agreement that ensures land owners are not solely driven by the goal of maximising their land
holdings?

| have also completed on-line

Caroline Nash
Town Clerk
Stratford-upon-Avon Town Council
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Please note that | sometimes send emails at times that suit my own commitments, but there is no expectation that
you will respond out of usual office hours, unless the email is marked as urgent and for immediate attention. If |
receive unsolicited emails offering goods or services | will not respond to these messages and request that | am
unsubscribed from any mailing list of this nature.

This e-mail is confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any
other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot
accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus
checks before opening the e-mail (and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and do not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.
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